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February 2, 2004
Name

Address

City, State   Zip

Dear _______________:

On behalf of the Steering and Selection Committees of the Samaritan Counseling Center’s New Mexico Ethics in Business Awards, congratulations on being chosen for the 2004 New Mexico Ethics in Business Award in the (Large For-Profit Business, Medium For-Profit Business, Small For-Profit Business, Not-For-Profit Business, Individual) category!
(You, your company) have been selected because (you, your company) demonstrate business excellence and the highest standards of ethical conduct, integrity and civic and social responsibility.  As you may know, many other businesses and individuals were also nominated and, because of the high caliber of the nominated individuals and companies, the Selection Committee deliberated long hours and gave careful consideration to all nominees.  (Recipient Name if business, You) and the other recipients stood out as leaders who exemplify ethical standards and behaviors.

The 2004 award recipients are as follows:

For Profit Businesses:
California Superama, Inc.—Large   
Britton Construction—Medium  
Sandia Paper Company—Small 
Not-For-Profit Business:

ARCA
Individual:

Nadine Milford
I invite you to accept your award and celebrate with us by attending the Awards Dinner being held in your honor on April 22, 2004 at the Sheraton Old Town Albuquerque Hotel.  (Your Company, You) will receive two complimentary tickets to the dinner.  However, we hope you will want to ask your family, friends and business colleagues to share in honoring you at the event.  In addition to your complimentary tickets, (you, your company) may sponsor a table for eight more guests for $1000.  All table sponsors receive recognition in the event program.  Additional tables may be purchased at $1,250 or individual tickets will be $125.  A form listing the levels of sponsorship for the event and a commitment form are enclosed.    
If you have any questions, please telephone Janice Morrow at the Samaritan Counseling Center at 842-5300.  Again, congratulations, and I look forward to honoring you at the dinner on 
April 22.

Sincerely,

Greg Leyendecker, Chair
Enc.
PAGE  
57
The Samaritan Institute

